
School Committee Hearing on the 2015 - 16 CPS Budget

What are Your Priorities? 
Tuesday, November 18  |  6PM
Dr. Henrietta Attles Meeting Room 

Cambridge Rindge and Latin School | 459 Broadway

Families and members of the community are invited to attend the second Public  
Hearing on Budget Guidelines for the 2015 - 16 CPS Budget.  Any Cambridge resident 
may sign up at the beginning of the meeting in order to speak during public comment.
This is your opportunity to spotlight programs that matter to you – to offer your ideas 
for making CPS a better school district for all students.  

You may also send comments by mail using the contact information below or email 
SchoolCom@cpsd.us.  We look forward to hearing from you!

CPS
Cambridge Public Schools

Cambridge School Committee
CRLS, 459 Broadway

617.349.6620

www.cpsd.us


